
Covid 19 Catch Up Premium Funding 2020-21 
The government have allocated a one-off universal £650 million catch up premium for the 2020 to 

2021 academic year to ensure that schools have the support they need to help all pupils make up for 

lost teaching time.  Provisional allocations indicate that Beckfoot Trust will receive £558,640 across 

its 10 schools.  The below paper sets on the spending plans for this funding for Beckfoot Upper 

Heaton and how that spend has been designed to best support the learners within the school. 

Beckfoot Upper Heaton Catch Up 
Premium Allocation 

£53,200  

Strategy  Spend Desired outcomes 

Identified need Actions 
  

 
 
Targeted Intervention 
using the national 
tutoring program -  for 
KS4 students in Core 
subjects where gaps in 
knowledge have been 
identified 

Faculty Leaders dialogue with 
colleagues to identify which 
students have gaps in knowledge 
and are at risk of not achieving 
learning journey targets 
 
MyTutor sessions: 

• Monday 245-345pm – 
Maths – 30 Yr 10 and 30 Yr 
11 

• Friday 245-345pm – 
Science – 30 Yr 10 and 30 
Yr 11 

• Headphones and adaptors 
 
 
 

MyTutor 
£50,400 
Equipment 
£438 
Total 50,838 

Students engaged 
in bespoke 1-to-1 
tuition on specific 
areas of curriculum 
in core subjects to 
close gaps. Also, 
confidence in 
embedding key 
content taught in 
curriculum areas in 
timetabled lessons. 

 
Appointment of TLR 
Second in Faculty 
Languages  
 

The appointment of LJM as 
Assistant Headteacher as of 
September left Languages Faculty 
without 2nd in area. Appointment 
brought forward to January start 
enables us to create an extra group 
within Year 11 English.  

English TLRs 
£5,800 
 

Extra group allows 
for a focused 
intervention group 
within the Basics 
strategy – working 
towards ensuring 
FFT targets are 
met. 
 

 

Assessment of Impact 
As with all government funding, school leaders and governors must be able to account for how the 

money is being used. Therefore, the impact and spending strategy for this catch-up premium will be 

reviewed at every Trust Education Committee (TEC) meeting throughout the 2020-2021 academic 

year. When Ofsted re-commence routine inspections, they will make judgements about the quality 

of education being provided which will include how we are using the funding to ensure the 

curriculum has a positive impact on all pupils. 


